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 June 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

The Year 6 performance this year will be “Joseph and the Amazing Technicolour 

Dreamcoat” and will take place on Monday 24th July. There will be an afternoon 

performance only at 2pm.   

Please indicate on the form on Parentmail how many tickets you would like for the 

performance. We are limiting numbers to 4 per family. 

Younger siblings can be distracting for the children performing so we would appreciate 

them not attending if at all possible.  If they do attend, they will need a ticket. 

Tickets will all be numbered. 

We look forward to seeing you at our show. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Z Rollinson 

Head Teacher 


